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December 2, 2020 

 
 

 
California Governor’s Office of Emergency Services 
Hazard Mitigation Grants Program Unit 
3650 Schriever Avenue 
Mather, CA 95655  

Empty 
RE: BRIC 2020 Menlo Park SAFER Bay Project Funding Match Commitment Letter 

Empty 
Dear State Hazard Mitigation Officer, 

 
As part of the Hazard Mitigation Grant Program process, a local funding match of at least 25% is 
required. This letter serves as the City of Menlo Park’s commitment to meet the local match fund 
requirements of the Building Resilient Infrastructure and Communities (BRIC) program. 

 
SOURCE OF NON-
FEDERAL FUNDS: 

LOCAL 
AGENCY 
FUNDING 

 

OTHER 
AGENCY 
FUNDING 

 

PRIVATE NON-
PROFIT 

FUNDING 
 

STATE 
AGENCY 
FUNDING 

 

THIRD 
PARTY 

FUNDING 
 

 

NAME OF FUNDING 
SOURCE: 

 Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
 Facebook 

   
FUNDS 
AVAILABILITY 
DATE: 

The third party private funds will become available for the City to 
expend and request reimbursement upon successful selection of 
the project for FEMA BRIC grant funding, estimated to occur on or 
about June 1, 2021. 

   

FEDERAL SHARE 
AMOUNT 
REQUESTED: 

$50,000,000 

 MUST MATCH $ AMOUNT PROVIDED IN SUBAPPLICATION  

LOCAL SHARE 
AMOUNT MATCH: 

 $10,000,000 (Pacific Gas and Electric Company) 
 $7,808,000 (Facebook) 

 MUST EQUAL A MINIMUM OF THE 25% FEDERAL SHARE REQUESTED  

FUNDING TYPE: Cash contributions 
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 EXAMPLES: ADMINISTRATION, CASH, CONSULTING FEES, ENGINEERING 
FEES, FORCE ACCOUNT LABOR, AGENCY PERSONNEL, PROGRAM 
INCOME, ETC. 

 

 
 

If additional federal funds are requested, an additional local match fund commitment letter will be 
required. 
 
For any questions, please contact Eric Hinkley, Associate Engineer, at (650) 330-6749 or via email 
at emhinkley@menlopark.org. 
 
    
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Nicole Nagaya 
Public Works Director 
(650) 330-6740 
nhnagaya@menlopark.org 
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